
WALK WITH #TEAMNECHV

AT THE 2020 WINTER WALK!

The Winter Walk is an initiative that raises awareness and
funds for partner organizations who work on prevention,

support, and care for our homeless community.

The 5th annual Winter Walk will be held remotely between
Friday, January 29th and Sunday, February 7th 2021.

 
Please consider making a donation or join #TeamNECHV

remotely for this very important event!

CLASSY.ORG/TEAM/336386

For more information, please contact 
617-997-1065 or visit www.nechv.org.


